Warren George

This ban makes zero sense. If EVs are desired, the marker will dictate. Logistically, this does not
work, especially with the continued talk of eliminating reliable sources of hydro to charge said EVs.
Range is not sufficient for those of us living in western WA to make a trip across state without
stopping for an extended amount of time to charge. For those who say 30-60 minutes to do so is a
small price to pay, try doing this with two small kids. Once at your destination, now take time out of
your vacation find another charging station. Good luck. This is all before discussing the long term
impacts of battery disposal, maintenance, mining of heavy metals, and increases reliance on foreign
powers to support.



